
Board Briefs – January 5, 2023 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Approved various line extensions 
• Approved investment requests from the Adams Community Economic Development Corporation and 
the Ringgold County Development Corporation 
• Approved an Inventory of Work Orders for financing 
• Approved the 2023 Operating Budget developed by staff 
• Approved the 2022-2031 Financial Forecast developed by staff  
• Review engineering bids for the Corning Substation project and tabled this item to the next meeting 
• Approved participation in marketing the new Stanton Technology Park 
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
  
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 26, 2023, at the cooperative office in Mt. 
Ayr. 


